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My late grandfather was The Premier and Chief Justice of Saskatchewan William 
Melville Martin . 
 
It is of great concern that consideration is being given to the demolition of The Cook 
House an historic heritage property . 
 
Hopefully another solution can be found to preserve the heritage of this city  
 
 
Regards  
 
Lisa Martin 
 
 


